
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

City of Scottsdale 
Neighborhood Advisory Commission 

Regular Meeting 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
 

Notice is hereby given that the meeting of the Neighborhood Advisory Commission 
scheduled to be held Wednesday, July 27, 2022, at 5:00 p.m., at One Civic Center – 
Community Development Rooms, 7447 E. Indian School Road Suite 105, Scottsdale 

Arizona, has been cancelled. The next Regular Meeting date is Wednesday, September 28, 
2022, at 5:00 p.m., at One Civic Center – Community Development Rooms, 7447 E. Indian 

School Road Suite 105, Scottsdale Arizona. 
 


